
UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20460 

Anne LeHuray 
Executive Director 

MAY - 5 2015 

Pavement Coatings Technology Council 
2308 Mount Vernon Avenue, Suite 134 
Alexandria Virginia 22301 

Dear Ms. LeHuray: 

OFFICE OF 
ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION 

I would like to provide an update on the status of your Information Quality Guidelines Request 
for Correction (RFC) #14003 received at the Environmental Protection Agency on April16, 
2014. 

Due to the complexity of the issues raised in your request, the final review of the draft response 
is taking longer than anticipated. This review has resulted in additional technical analysis and 
revisions to the initial draft response. 

My goal is to provide the final response to your RFC within 90 business days (i.e., on September 
8, 2015) ofthis letter, if not sooner. 

Sincerely, 

iflcmlrctU ~ 
Monica D. Jones 
Director, Quality Staff 

Internet Address (URL) • http://www.epa.gov 
Recycled/Recyclable • Printed with Vegetable Oil Based Inks on 100% Postconsumer, Process Chlorine Free Recycled Paper 


